Bon Secours Arts & Science College for Women,
Dindigul
Department of Computer Science
The Management, Principal, Staff and Students of
Department of Computer Science Cordially

Welcomed you to

D rather % Gelebration 2020

OnWednesday - 4™ Nov, 2020 From 10;30 am onwards
Witk Words of Blessings from

Our Honorable Secretary

Rev. Dr. Sr. Mariammal, FBS

Presided Dy
Ody-Beloved Principal

D..r- s- Gayathri Organzed BY

Venue: Google Meet E IB.SC. (COMPUTER
Meeting Link: SCIENCE ) STUDENTS

https:/ /meetgoogle,comftuenhrmah

N




Invited whatsapp message which includes Google meet link, date and time.

Warm Greetings from Department of Computer
science @(ﬁ@(

Bon Secours Arts and Science College for
Women, Dindigul.

lts our pleasure to welcome you all for the ™
Freshers day celebration 2020". The invitation
and agenda of the program will be send to you.

| Date: 04.11.2020

&3 Time: 10.30 onwards
Mode of joining : Google meet

Kindly join the event and support us through
the link given below :
https://meet.google.com/cue-nhrn-vfi

With Regards

Head, Faculties and Il year students of
Department of Computer Science.

Bon Secours Arts and Science College for
Women, Dindigul. -
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Report on “Fresher’s day celebration — Nov 2020”

The Department of Computer science had organized “Fresher’s day celebration” in view of
welcoming the first year students of Department of Computer Science on 04.11.2020. Maximum effort
in organizing the program was given by the second year students. The program starts with lightening the
lamp and the program was felicitated by our honorable principal Dr.S.Gayathri and the keynote address
was delivered by Dr. M. Guhapriya, Head & Assistant professor, Department of Computer Science.
Next a welcome BGM and a last year events AV was played for the first year students by the second
year students. Next to that, lot of technical games was organized by the second year students to the first
year students. Most of the first year students had eagerly participated in all the events and enjoyed each

and every moment of the event.



